
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE DEARY CITY COUNCIL 

ON PROPOSED GRANT ACTIVITIES  

The City of Deary is submitting a proposal to the Idaho Department of Commerce for an Idaho 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) in the amount of $150,000.  The proposed 

project is replacing the bathroom facility with an ADA compliant prefab two single user 

restrooms, updated handicap parking area to provide better access to the facilities and park, ADA 

drinking fountain, additional lighting, replacing the gazebo structure, creating an ADA 

sidewalk/pathway system, and possible updates to resurface the basketball/activity court and 

addition of a splash pad.   The hearing will include a discussion of the need of the project; the 

application process; and the project’s scope of work, location, funding/budget, schedule, and 

expected benefits.  The application, related documents, and ICDBG Application Handbook will 

be available for review.  

The hearing has been scheduled for September 11, 2019 7:00pm at Deary City Hall, 401 Line 

Street.  Verbal and written comments will be accepted prior to and at the hearing.   

The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Special 

accommodations will be available, upon request, five (5) days prior to the hearing in a format 

that is usable to persons with disabilities.  For more information contact Megan Funke, City 

Clerk at Deary City Hall (208) 877-1582.  

John Henderson, Mayor  

City of Deary - 401 Line Street/PO BOX 236 

Deary, Idaho 83823  


